Dear Gwinnett County Bar Association:

I would like to express my gratitude and appreciation in regards to the Gwinnett County Bar Association Scholarship in which I obtained from Georgia Gwinnett College. I am honored to have been selected as the recipient of the scholarship. Being a recipient has allowed me to further my college education.

As I complete my college education at Georgia Gwinnett College; by awarding me the Gwinnett County Bar Association Scholarship, your generosity will help me work harder and allow me to focus on my education without financial dilemma in order to complete my degree. This scholarship will allow me to focus more on school instead of work.

Thank you again for your thoughtful and generous gift, which is greatly appreciated.

Sincerely,

Lynette Escalante Junior Criminal Justice, School of Liberal Arts Buford, GA